

SOAL LATIHAN ULANGAN HARIAN BAHASA INGGRIS

Materi: Simple Past Tense, Feelings & Emotions, To Be (Was/Were), Numbers & Prices

Nama :

Kelas / No : /

Mata Pelajaran : Bahasa Inggris

Hari / Tgl :

Petunjuk Umum: Bacalah setiap soal dengan teliti. Jawablah soal pilihan ganda dengan memberi tanda silang (X) pada huruf a, b, c, atau d, serta isilah soal isian dan uraian pada tempat yang telah disediakan.

READING TEXT 1 (For Questions 1 – 4)

Hi, I am Nita. Yesterday was my birthday party. Everyone ate a lot of delicious food. We were so happy and full. I was surprised when my mother gave me a gift. It was a huge party. I was a little bit sad because Meyla, my best friend, could not come. She was sick. But overall, the party was fun and I was so happy.

READING TEXT 2 (For Questions 5 – 8)

Dito went to the beach last week. The view was beautiful. There were some children around his age playing in the water and sand. His father helped him and his sister to build a sandcastle. They finished making the sandcastle and it was great. Dito's sister was very happy. They took some pictures of it. Dito arrived at the beach at 7.00 a.m. and went home around 2.00 p.m.

A. MULTIPLE CHOICE (PILIHAN GANDA)

1. When was Nita's birthday party?

- a. Today
- b. Tomorrow
- c. Yesterday
- d. Last month

2. How did everyone feel after eating delicious food at Nita's party?

- a. Hungry and angry
- b. Happy and full
- c. Sad and tired
- d. Thirsty and sleepy

3. Why was Nita a little bit sad during her birthday party?

- a. The food was not good
- b. She didn't get any gifts
- c. Her best friend Meyla could not come
- d. Her mother was sick

4. Why couldn't Meyla attend Nita's party?

- a. She went out of town
- b. She forgot the date
- c. She was busy
- d. She was sick

5. Where did Dito go last week?

- a. To the zoo
- b. To the park
- c. To the beach
- d. To the mountain

6. Who helped Dito and his sister build a sandcastle?

- a. His mother
- b. His father
- c. His uncle
- d. His grandfather

7. How long was Dito at the beach?

- a. 5 hours
- b. 6 hours
- c. 7 hours
- d. 8 hours

8. Juan went to the beach two days ago. He took a nap after visiting the beach. How did Juan feel after visiting the beach?
- a. Happy
b. Sad
c. Tired
d. Angry
9. Last night, Randi played games until late. He couldn't focus on the lesson this morning because he was
- a. Angry
b. Thirsty
c. Sleepy
d. Nervous
10. I ... on the train yesterday morning.
- a. Was
b. Were
c. Is
d. Are
11. Ridho and Farel ... in the park yesterday.
- a. Was
b. Were
c. Did
d. Is
12. Bayu ... at home this morning.
- a. Was
b. Were
c. Are
d. Did
13. The sky was very dark. The rain started to fall, so you ran as fast as you could. Because you didn't bring an umbrella, after arriving home you were tired and
- a. Happy
b. Sad
c. Nervous
d. Thirsty
14. The price of 1 kg of tomatoes is Rp12.000,00 and 1 kg of carrots is Rp14.000,00. If Mirta's mom buys 0,5 kg of carrots, she needs to pay
- a. Seven thousand rupiahs
b. Twelve thousand rupiahs
c. Fourteen thousand rupiahs
d. Twenty-six thousand rupiahs
15. Riri felt happy because she liked her aunt's house. She enjoyed her time at her
- a. Friend's house
b. Aunt's house
c. Swimming pool
d. Restaurant
16. Lili: "I saw an old sewing machine at your home yesterday."
Suci: "Yes, it is my grandpa's. He ... a tailor."
- a. Were
b. Was
c. Did
d. Is
17. Ina: "How was your weekend?"
Riri: "It was fun. I went to my aunt's house. She also cooked a lot of food. I was so"
- a. Thirsty
b. Full
c. Sleepy
d. Bored
18. Agnes saw a ghost in a movie. She was so
- a. Scared
b. Happy
c. Hungry
d. Sleepy
19. Radit did not eat dinner last night. He was so
- a. Thirsty
b. Hungry
c. Full
d. Sleepy

20. We did not win the basketball competition. We were

- | | |
|------------|---------|
| a. Happy | c. Sad |
| b. Excited | d. Full |

B. SHORT ANSWER (ISIAN ISIAN)

1. Agnes saw a ghost in the haunted house, so she was very
2. I came home late yesterday. My parents angry at me.
3. Reyhan did not expect that he would meet his idol. He was very
4. Riri and her mother planted some flowers on Sunday. They tired after planting the flowers.
5. "Rp14.000,00" in English words is written as

C. ESSAY (URAIAN)

1. Based on Reading Text 1, why was Nita surprised during her birthday party?

2. Based on Reading Text 2, write down two activities that Dito did at the beach!

3. Change the following sentence into the negative (-) form of Simple Past Tense:
"Riri and her mother planted the flowers in the garden."

4. Complete the sentences using the correct past form of *To Be* (was / were):
 - a. He (.....) in the class just now.
 - b. They (.....) not happy when they lost the game.

5. Make a simple sentence expressing a past feeling using the word "surprised"!
